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Newsletter – Dec.18 to 22, 2023 
 

Ruth King Elementary 
2764 Jacklin Road, Victoria,  

Website: ruthking.sd62.bc.ca Ph: 250-478-8368 

        
             

     

Ruth King Christmas Store opened up on Friday and will be open again on Monday.  
It will be open to families after school.  The “Lost & Found will also be displayed so 
please come and take a look in the gym. 

 

 

 

 

        

 

Hello Families, 

Well it’s the last week of school for 2023.  We will be having a Pancake 
Breakfast on the last day, December 22nd.  If anyone is interested in 
helping out in the morning around 7:00am, we will be flipping 
pancakes.  I am also looking for people to pre-cook the sausages in 
their oven on Thursday evening.  If you are interested please let me 
know.   

The Before School Program for Friday will be moved to the covered 
area by the blue playground because the gym is being used for the 
pancake breakfast.  Please make sure the children are dressed in 
warm clothing as they will be outside. 

    

 

 

2023 Ruth King Leadership Club                
got new t-shirts.   

Upcoming Events 

December 18 

    RK Christmas Store 

December 20 

    Report Card Sent Home 

December 22 

    Santa’s Pancake Breakfast 

December 22 

    Spirit Day – wear holiday wear; this 
could be anything from party 
dresses to PJ’s 
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 Events in the Coming Months… 

December 
23rd -Jan 7th Winter Vacation Break 

January 
8 Schools Reopen After Winter Vacation 

8 Morning Meeting 8:45am (gym)  

9 PAC Meeting – 6:15pm (virtual) 

12 White Spot Lunch - PAC 

17 Earthquake Drill – 9:00am 

22 - 26 Kindergarten Registration Begins 

22 Morning Meeting 8:45am (gym) 

26 PJ Day 

26 Pizza Day -PAC 

30 Public Board Meeting - 7:00pm 

 

 

 

 

                                               

 

 

 

 

    

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!!  See you all back on January 8th, 2024 

PAC online ordering info 

 If you would like to support the PAC fundraising by 
ordering a White Spot or Pizza lunch you can do so at this 
link, please note that all orders must be in one week prior to 
the lunch date listed on the 
calendar: https://ruthkingpac.hotlunches.net/admin/ 


